

CITY OF GARDEN GROVE FIRE DEPARTMENT

April 22, 2019

Jesse Tirado Partner Engineering & Science

Re: 13892 Enterprise Drive, Garden Grove CA

Dear Jesse Tirado,

No Fire Department records were found concerning the history of the above-mentioned site, especially as it pertains to current occupant fire code violations, hazardous materials disclosure, permits, and or environmental records. The last inspection was May, 2016.

The City of Garden Grove Fire Department has utilized its best efforts to locate the records requested. However, the City makes no representation as to the accuracy of the records or that all records requested were retained or located. The City does not provide records on spills, leaks and clean-up, as that information is provided through the County of Orange Health Department.

Sincerely,

Paul Whittaker

Division Chief of Administration